The Southwest Virginia Workforce Development Board along with the Russell County IDA and Board of Supervisors are hosting the Russell County Job Fair on Thursday, June 24  from 2 pm to 6 pm at the Russell County Conference Center in Lebanon.  We are looking for Russell county businesses that have job openings to fill. The job fair is free for businesses to participate. 
As you may know, the Virginia Employment Commission is reinstating the work search requirement in early June. Anyone that is currently receiving unemployment benefits will be required to begin actively seeking employment. It is our hope to assist our Russell County businesses in filling job openings and assist job seekers in finding great new careers.  
If you would like to participate, please let me know by June 3 so that I can reserve a booth for you. Also if you could include your logo and a list of available job openings, this will assist us with promoting the job fair. 
Thanks! 
Rachel 
RACHEL PATTON
Southwest Virginia Workforce Development Board
Director of Business Services
P.O. Box 2439 
116 Flannagan Ave. Suite 3
Lebanon, VA 24266
276-608-1851
www.vcwsouthwest.com
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